| SUPPORT [SB 451].

[SB 451]: "Removes annual limit of $1.53 million, adjusted for inflation, on allocations from Administrative
Services Economic Development Fund to County Fair Account."

Funding for the "County Fair Account" should not be dependent on, "unobligated net lottery proceeds."
Re-direct funding from the morbidly obese budget of the Housing and Community Services Department.
The Housing and Community Services Department's budget is excessively fat.

Fat...hnmmm... Maybe the Housing and Community Services Department could be considered a 4H project.
Oregon does not need the size of the Housing and Community Services Department.

Oregon needs our County Fairs and Rodeos.

David S. Wall

Mr. Oregon Concurs.
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